

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314-2754

WWW.FRA.ORG 800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400

Fax: 703-549-6610

April 1, 2021

The Honorable Lindsey Graham United States Senate 290 Russell Senate Office Building Washington, DC 20510

Fax: (202) 224-3808

Dear Senator Graham:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your bill (S. 943) prohibiting the use of Federal funds to close or realign the Marine Corps Recruit Depot located at Parris Island, South Carolina.

The Association appreciates your dedication to servicemembers' issues. The FRA point of contact is Noelle Huffer, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at NoelleH@fra.org.

Sincerely,

CHRISTOPHER J. SLAWINSKI National Executive Director

CJS:nh:tw